
November 10, 2008 thru December 10, 2008 

Thursday, December 11, 2008 
6:00pm - 8:00pm (new time) 

 

Marjeane Caterers (new location) 
320 South Broad Street 

Lansdale, PA 19446 
 

In lieu of a registration fee, the HBA asks that attendees bring  
unwrapped toys for admission, so we rely on our sponsors to subsidize 
the party.  We have many different levels of sponsorship that will  
showcase your company and help us host an exciting & memorable 
event. 

 

Please consider Sponsoring this much anticipated Event! 

Annual HBA Bucks/Mont Holiday PartyAnnual HBA Bucks/Mont Holiday Party  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GTHANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT!ENEROUS SUPPORT!  

PARTICIPATION IS EASPARTICIPATION IS EASY!Y!  

Reply with the information below so we can 
publicize your location correctly! 

Complete the form below  

Display collection box from November 10th - 
December 10th  

Supply a large collection box at your site 

2 

The Annual HBA Holiday Party is a free event 
on December 11th!  

Deliver toys to the HBA Holiday Party 

3 

1 

Yes!  We want to be an HBA Toy Drop Stop & Help Make a Happy Holiday for Needy Kids!  

Company Name AND Name of Development if Model Home 

Address of Company or of Model Home 

Contact Name for this project   Contact Phone #   Contact Email Address 

Days/Hours of Operation 

City     Zip Code    County 

Fax completed forms to 215-657-9080 or Email information to tlong@hbahomes.com 

Every year the HBA collects new unused toys to ensure a happy holiday season for  
local children of Big Brothers/Big Sisters Bucks County.  And, this year we’ll also assist the 
North Penn Valley Boys & Girls Club. Your help is a vital part of making this festive time of 
year a special one for children & teens who are less fortunate.  
 

Volunteering your Bucks or Montgomery County model home, office building or retail location 
as a toy-drop stop is a great way to get recognition for your company while helping a great 
cause!  Your participation will be promoted by the HBA on our website and via news 
releases.  The general public will be invited to visit your location to donate new unwrapped 
toys. At the end of the drive your company simply delivers all donations the Annual HBA  
Holiday Party. Please respond by November 3rd to ensure your inclusion in news releases! 


